
 

 
  
 

 

29th  September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Election of Parent Governor  

There is a vacancy for a parent to serve on the Local Governing Committee of Sacred Heart Catholic 

High School. Parent governors are important members of this committee. They share equally with 

other governors the wide range of responsibilities for carrying out the work of the Local Governing 

Committee and for contributing to reports and information submitted to the Board of Bishop Bewick 

Catholic Education Trust. All parents who currently have a child attending Sacred Heart Catholic High 

School are eligible to nominate themselves for election as Parent Governor. All Governors complete a 

skills audit in order to ensure there is a breadth of knowledge, skills and experience amongst the 

members of the Committee. 

The term of office for a Parent Governor is 4 years.   

The Governing Committee meets four times in the academic year. In addition, the work of the 

Committee is completed through Key Lines of Enquiry agreed by the Committee and carried out by an 

individual or groups of Governors.  

If you wish to nominate yourself as Parent Governor a nomination form can be obtained from the 

school office. This should be returned by 8.30am on Monday the 6th of October 2025. If more than 1 

person nominates themselves for the position of Parent Governor, then an election will be held and 

you will be asked to submit information as to why you wish to be elected as a Parent Governor. All 

parents with a student attending the school at the time are eligible to nominate themselves and to 

vote in this election.  

If you wish to know more about being a Governor, please contact Denise Kendall – Chair of Governors 

via the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Denise Kendall 
Chair of Governors 
 

 

 


